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The Michigan Association of Orthodontists held their annual meeting on March 16, 2018 in  
Grand Rapids.   The meeting was well attended. We enjoyed a presentation from Dr. Christopher 
Ramsey, DMD on the latest techniques in body language and non-verbal communication and what they 
mean to the success of our practices.  During our annual business meeting we installed our new 
president, Fatima Ahmed of Ann Arbor, and welcomed a new director, Christian Groth of Oakland 
County.  Jean Driscoll of Lapeer continues to serve as our treasurer, Heather Gietzen of Grand Rapids as 
our representative to the Council of Michigan Dental Specialties, and John Monticello of Grand Rapids as 
our ad hoc advisor.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions about the Michigan Association. 
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